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ERON NUCLEAR COMPANY,Inc.
RESEARCH AND TECHNOLOGY CENTER
2955 George Washington Way. RicNard. Washmgton 99352
PHONE: (509, 943 7100

August 14, 1979

Mr. Walter P. Haass, Chief
Quality Assurance Branch
Division of Project Management
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Haass.

SUBJECT: Quality Assurance Program Topical Report (XN-NF-1A)

Pursuant to paragraph 2.3 of the subject Topical Report, this letter provides
notification of minor programmatic changes. Thece changes are delineated in
the Revision 3 pages, transmitted herewith.

This letter also provides notification sf a recent organizational change that
impacts Figures 1 and 2 of the subject Topical Report. This organizational
change took effect on August 1, 1979. The substance of this organizational
change deletes the position of the Vice President and Executive-In-Charge,
Nuclear Fuels and in its place adds a Vice President and Executive-In-Charge,
Fuels Manufacturing Department and a Vice President and Executive-In-Charge,
Engineering and Technology Department. With this organizational change, the
Manager, Nuclear Fuels Engineering now reports to the Vice President and
Executive-In-Charge, Engineering and Technology Department. Likewise, the
Manager, Manufacturing-Richland and the h nager, Materials and Purchasing
now report to the Vice President and Executive-In-Charge, Fuels Manufacturing
Department.

Four copies of Revision 3 pages are included for your information. lhe next
published revision to the subject Topical Report will include the minor
programmatic changes indicated in the first paragranh above and the organiza-
tional changes required as a result of the organizational change which took
place on August 1, 1979.

Sincerely,

$
. A. Perry 76%041'

Manager, Quality Assurance

Enclosure: XN-NF-1A, Rev. 3 pages

cc: T. L. Davis
Jim Conway
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